From: Foertsch, Paul 
Sent: Saturday, July 30, 2016 12:49 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Roszkowski, Paul; Clarke, John; Mayden, Renee
Subject: Re: Ambulance inspection

Steve, we have returned from our ambulance inspection in Florida. Enjoy your weekend!!

Sent from my iPhone


On Jul 5, 2016, at 6:43 AM, Foertsch, Paul <Paul.Foertsch@cityofchicago.org> wrote:

Steve,

The following members will be traveling to  Florida to inspect 7 ambulances procured by the City of Chicago. This trip is  from July 26 - 28th. All expenses will be covered by Fire Service Inc. 

Paul Foertsch

Paul Roszkowski

John Clarke

                
Paul T. Foertsch
District Chief
Bureau of Logistics
Division of Fire Suppression Logistics
Chicago Fire Department

